
NEW ERA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
MAYAPURI, NEW DELHI-110064 

 

NEPS/PAR.CIR./2020-21/09                                13.04.2020 

Dear Parents 

It is with the utmost satisfaction and gratitude that I share with you that the NEPS completes 60 

years of its inception today. 

During these 60 years there have been lots of ups and downs and many challenges. Each 

challenge seemed like an immovable mountain. But I can say very proudly that with dedication, 

devotion to duty and trust in the powers of a universal benevolent God every mountain moved. 

Today we face possibly the biggest mountain of our collective lives. It is a pandemic that has 

gripped the entire world, affecting young, old, rich, poor, white, black, developed countries and 

under developed countries alike. The only recourse we have is to stay indoors and follow 

instructions given by our authorities. 

Please know that the entire Humanity is praying, working, protecting themselves and their loved 

ones by staying home. 

We shall overcome 

We shall emerge victorious 

We shall rejoice again 

The fear we feel today will be a thing of the past. 

At New Era Public School we have always believed in the power of prayer and hard work. All 

my teachers are working hard to ensure that despite the physical distance, they are able to 

connect with the children regularly. The curriculum for this academic year is going on in full 

swing from class I to class XII. 

These are financially challenging times as well. We have gone forward with a fee increase after a 

period of 5 years. I urge each of you to keep in mind that the school is serving the society and 

helping in the task of nation building by helping shape your children into leaders of tomorrow. 

We always have, and will always keep your best interests at heart. I urge you to keep the school 

and all that it stands for in your head and heart at this time in particular. 

There will be a dawn to the dark night of these times. And we shall look back and remember how 

we all stood united during these times. New era stays committed to excellence in education for 

the next 60 years. 

I urge each one of you support us in our endeavour to provide the best education that we can to 

all our children. 

Regards 

Usha Chopra 
Founder Principal & Director 


